
 

 

 

ROCKLIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING PREQUALIFICATION  

FOR ROCKLIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  

 

 

Notice is hereby given by Rocklin School District (“District”) that general contractors and mechanical, 

electrical and plumbing subcontractors planning to submit a bid or proposal for “qualifying District 

projects (each a “Project”) in the twelve months following prequalification”  will be required to prequalify 

pursuant to Public Contract Code § 20111.6 prior to bidding or submitting a proposal.  Prequalification 

application packages are available on the District’s website or at the District’s main office located at: 

2615 Sierra Meadows Drive, Rocklin, CA 95677.  Prequalification application packets must be completed 

and returned to the District’s main office no later than 2 p.m., February 26, 2019. 

 

The prequalification application packages must include a completed questionnaire and financial statement, 

to be verified under oath.  The District will use the information and documentation required by the packet 

to prequalify general contractors for the Project in accordance with applicable law.  Bids and proposals 

will not be accepted from any contractor that did not timely submit a completed prequalification 

questionnaire and supporting documents, including financial statements, to the District.   

 

Craig Rouse 

Senior Director Facilities, Maintenance and Operations 

Rocklin Unified School District 

 

 

 
 


